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CW4et:e - 'W4czt- 'W4e~~ 
February 2004 

1 GLAC-Chapter Meeting - 1 Oam 

3 SO-Chapter Meeting - 7pm 

3 SO-Roundtable Meeting - Bpm 

8 BAC Chapter Night 
Sundance Saloon (SF) 

10 SAC-Chapter Meeting- 7:30pm 
Marlena's (SF) 

13-15 IGRA University 

StLouis MO 

15 Beer Bash & BBQ 

17 SO-Rodeo Round Table- 7pm 

20 Date Auction and Rodeo Night 

March 2004 
2 C&W Dance- Plumber Park (LA) 

5-7 Cowtown Rodeo 

Fort Worth, TX 

6-7 Desert Sheriffs Search & Rescue 

Rodeo • Indio, CA 
6 GLAC-Chapter Meeting - LA 

April2004 
2-4 Bighorn Rodeo 

Las Vegas, NV 
10 GLAC-Chapter Meeting - LA 

10-11 Oakland Saddle Club Rodeo 

Oakland, CA 

17-18 Auburn Wild West Stampede 

Auburn, CA 
23-25 Lakeside Rodeo 

Lakeside, CA 

23-25 Springville Sierra Rodeo 

Springville, CA 

May 2004 
14-16 Comstock Stampede 

Sparks, NV 

28-30 Great Plains Rodeo 

Oklahom City, OK 

June 2004 
3-6 Valley Fair & Rodeo 

San Fernando, CA 

18-20 Zia Regional Rodeo 

Albuquerque, NM 

26-27 Hesperia Championship Rodeo 

Hesperia, CA 

July 2004 
2-4 North Star Rodeo 

Minneapolis/St Paul, MN 

2-4 Canadian Rockies Inti Rodeo 

Calgary Alberta 

9-11 Rocky Mountain Rodeo 

Denver, Co 

13-18 Salinas Rodeo 

Salinas, CA 

29 Sonama County Fair Rodeo 

Santa Rosa, CA (thru Aug 9) 

30-1 Greater Motown Inti Rodeo Part V 

Detroit, Ml 

August2004 
37780 L.A. Rodeo 

Los Angeles, CA 

20-22 Bay Area Rodeo 

San Jose, Ca 

27-29 Windy City Rodeo 

Chigago IL 

27-29 Salt Lake City Rodeo 

Salt Lake City, Ut 

Want your event listed in 

CW!tat CW!te'te an.d CW!ten? 
We do! 

Keep us informed and we will 
keep all GSGRA members informed. 

E-mail your suggestions and 
event details to us at 

membership@gsgra.org . 

The Golden State Gay Rodeo Association 
President: Jabby Lowe 4226 East 15th Street 

VP Admin: John Carrillo Long Beach, Ca 90804 
VP Rodeo: Thorn Brennan www.gsgra.org 
Treasurer: Bill Chapmam e-mail: gsgra@gsgra.org 
Secretary: James Gearity (6 19) 293-0666 

0(\~~ 
MOOO\fl'l~DW 
February 13-15,2004. 

Busch Learning Center 
StLouis, MO 

More information ... .. www.igra,com 

Last year GRGRA won the $100.00 prize for 
having the most members attending. Can we 

do it again? 

Ttt ~ ~ ttt ci);.WJ +-411~ <>(, 

Th e Gold e n S ta te Gay R odeo Associa tio n 

Newsletter Co-Chairs 
Ruth Hilderbrandt mamarodeo@aol. com 

and Joseph Olney rodeobrit@aol.com 2004 
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Be sure to mark your calendars for the next meetings of the 
Greater San Diego C hapter of GSGRA. 

February 3, 2-004-General Membership Mtg ?pm 
February 3, 2..004-Brief Roundtable Mtg 8pm 

February 17, 2004-Rodeo Roundtable Mtg 7pm 
February 2, 2-004-General Membership Mtg ?pm 
February 16, 2004-Rodeo Roundtable Mtg 7pm 

All Meetings wi ll be held at Twigg's CoffeeShop 

I!HAJ?TE:R. 

J707 STH 
AVE, 

SVITE 8JO 
SAN I>IEGO, 

I!A 92IOJ-
422I 

:R.OI>EO 
HOTLINE 

(619) 298-4708 

E .. MAIL I!ONTAI!T 
LIST 

Pres iclenr Ke n Va ldez 

pres iclen t@sancl iegorocleo.com 
VP- Admin Ke lly G ill iland 

Ypaclmin@sailcl iegorocl eo.com 

VP- Rodeo Eel Wall um 
rocleocl i rector@sancl iegorocleo.com 

T reasurer Mike DiN ucci 
rreasti re r@sancliegorocleo.com 

Secretary Roberto Romero 
secre rary@sancl iegorocleo.com 

Rodeo D irecto r Jim Jennings 
rocleocli recmr@sancl iegorocleo.coin 

Membership DaYicl Ne isinge r 
mem bersllip@sancl iePorocleo.coill 

Vendors ,·cnclors@sancl icaorocleo.com 

Enr~rrainme n r en rcrraininCil t@sancl iegorocleo.ro iil 

V oltiilrce rs n >ltiil reers@sancl icgoroclco.ro m 

WEESITE 
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MESSAGE F:R.OM: THE VF 

I just want to drop a note about Phoenix Rodeo this past weekend. I want to 
congratulate all of the San Diego contestants who participated and a big Yee 
haw to those the placed. Representing San Diego was: Kirk C., David R., Randy 
F., Steve W. & Joseph S. To add to this, the AGRA and IGRA had a two-day 
training event for individuals to learn about various events and get some hands 
on experience. One of our members, James Gearity, took the chance in calf 
roping and placed for the weekend . How awesome is that? First time up and 
placed. So now, James has showed you all the way. So you other cowboys get 
up, head out, take the chance to learn and have fun, and win some money. 

State board nominations are going to take place in May at the State Board 
meeting in LA. If you would like to be nominated or would like to nominate 
someone, please contact Kelly Gilliland for more information. kggill@cox.net 

:R.O:I>EO :I>OI!VM:ENTA:R.Y VF:I>ATE 

First, many thanks to the GSGRA rodeo participants and entertainment 
groups for your co-operation in filming the rodeo documentary. By sharing your 
images and "story", many women and men may be inspired to participate in or 
attend a rodeo. Most importantly, the camaraderie, friendship , and message to 
"be yourself" will resonate to all. 

The documentary includes the rodeo action itself with participants from 
the Rocky Mountain Regional Rodeo (Denver, July 2003) and the Golden State 
Gay Rodeo in San Diego (September, 2003). A second part, the gay rodeo 
history and story, is still being filmed as the research and interviews require 
more time. 

Our goal is to showcase the gay rodeo to many gay and straight 
audiences who know little, if anything, about the incredible experiences shared 
at the rodeos. A broadcast version (shorter) will be created for possible airing by 
a network such as Bravo. The IGRA and gay libraries will also have copies of all 
documents for future historians to understand us "way back at the turn of the 
century". 

Special thanks to Todd Jacques from San Diego who donated his time 
and talent to operate the video camera from the stands; to John Pradon, Bela 
Dornan, and Jimmy Kramp who took hundreds of great photos of the events, 
people, and places. 

Bill Ward 
Bill Ward Video Productions 
WRWVlDEO@aol.com 
954-766-8811 



SFAGHETTI I>INNEil IlESVLTS 

Our first fund raiser of the year was a great success. 
We raised over $700.00 dollars! 

It was a lot of fun working with everyone at the event. I would 
especially like to thank Charles for putting the event together. He 

did a wonderful job being in charge of the event and making all the 
food. His spaghetti sauce was to die for. Thank you Charles. 

Ken V. 

IGilA VWIVE::R.SITY 

Its still not too late to sign up for IGRA University. 
It will be held February 13- 15, 2004 in St. Louis, Missouri 

There will be classes in Fund raising, Public Relations, Marketing, 
Web Design, Rodeo Production, Corporate Compliance, Contract 
Compliance, Royalty Rules, IGRA History, Bylaws, Standing Rules 

Organizational Skills, Sponsorship Partnership, Trustee 
Communication, Animal Care & Concerns. 

If you would like more information , please contact Kenny Valdez. 

FEE::R.VA::R.Y EI::R.THI>AYS 

Happy Birthday! 

Tom G. 
Robert 0. 

& Steve W.(2) 

Eric P. 
Steve W.(1) 

SI> ::R.OY ALTY ::R.EFO::R.T 

Howdy All!! 

Your royalty team would like to remind you that we will be continuing our food 
drive for Mama's Kitchen, and now also for Something Special food pantry, for 
which Mama's Kitchen has taken on the responsibilities. Having seen the mas­
sive job they do every day, it is overwhelming, but every little bit helps, and I 
assure you , they truly are grateful for any assistance. 

If you have any donations you would like to see given, please bring your items 
to either the General Membership meetings or the Rodeo Roundtable meet­
ings. Your royalty team will be happy to take them to Mama's Kitchen for 
you . Remember, as AIDS is an on-going problem, so is caring for people living 
with AIDS. Every little bit helps!! 

Okay, on to lighter things ... l don't think words are sufficient, but to Charles­
thank you for all your hard work and DELICIOUS spaghetti sauce!! For me, it 
was a privilege to just be serving such wonderful food at our recent spaghetti 
feed -and delightful to see nothing but empty plates at the end of the eve­
ning! We raised over $700 that evening, and chef Charles deserves extra 
thanks for preparing that incredible food. Thanks to those of you who came 
out and donated your time and wrecked your diets ... 

I would also like to give a plug to the Nevada and North Star (Minnesota) Gay 
Rodeo Associations- I had the pleasure of meeting their royalty in Phoenix, and 
they have extended a VERY friendly invitation for everyone to come visit 
them. The Las Vegas rodeo is April 2-4, and the Minnesota rodeo will be held 
in the Twin Cities July 2-4. Having been to both rodeos last year, I can assure 
you that everyone will have a great time! 

Finally, just a reminder to everyone that if you have an idea for fundraising, 
please don't hesitate to tell one of your royalty team- we're always open to new 
ideas!! 

Scott Grant 
Mr. SD Rodeo 2003 

Christy Brown 
Ms. SD Rodeo 2003 

Kelly Gilliland 
Mr. SD Rodeo 2003 First Runner-up 



When The President Speaks, 

Everybody Listens ••••• 

Howdy, 

Here we go again. The rodeo year's 
definitely underway because I just 
had a great weekend in Phoenix at 
their rodeo. I can't think of a better 
way to start off the year than seeing 
everyone having fun over the week­
end doing what we all enjoy. The 
weekend flew by far to fast and 
there's never enough time to get to 
visit with everyone but it was com­
forting just to see Team GSGRA 
there. 

meeting which will be held in Los An­
geles the weekend of April 30th, May 
1st and 2nd Everyone is urged to at­
tend as this will be a special event. 
There'll be lots of details coming out 
shortly, but in addition to electing new 
officers this is also the year we elect 
our new Trustee and it's also our 20th 
Anniversary. 

If you've got a free weekend with noth­
ing to do in mid-February, check out 
the IGRA University in St. Louis. 

See y'all at the rodeo, 

Jabby 
==================== 

I've asked the royalty TRUSTEE STUFF: 
team to work on a ~ Not much to report this month. Next 
plan for bring- IGRA BOD meeting in St Louis, MO. 
ing back ~ Friday, February 14, 2003 at the Mil-

~~~ri~tate .C••o S G R A ~;g~~n~n~~~el 
award. I ' 1:00 p.m. 
took a quick • • • • • 
head count and it Sponsors for 

2004 so far are: 
seemed like the San Diego chapter Bud Light, Bacardi Silver, American 
had the most people in Grand Entry 
on Saturday, so they just might be Airlines and Instinct Magazine 

taking home the prize (yet to be de- Thank You 
termined) at the February board AI Wright 
meeting. I guess the rest of y'all bet- = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 
ter make plans for the next rodeo so 
you can grab that honor at the next 
board meeting. J 

Speaking of the next board meeting, 
it'll be here by the time you get this 
newsletter. We'll be meeting in 
Palm Springs on the ?'h, and maybe 
the 8th, to discuss the rodeo bids for 
Los Angeles and San Diego, as well 
as establish next year's budget. 
Please drop in join in if you can. 
The address information will be 
posted to the website shortly and 
you can also contact your local 
chapter reps or any state officer to 
obtain more information. 

It's time to start marking your calen­
dar for the annual membership 

We've sot your fl.Untber I baby!! 
I.G.R.A. has a new telephone number. 
Update your address books, palm pi­
lots, PDA's, etc., etc., etc. 

303-595-4472 
303-595-IGRA 

=================== 
RODEO CANCELLED 

D.S.R.A. President, Julie Brown, an­
nounced in January that the 2004 Ro­
deo in the Rock has been cancelled. 
Julie stated that this year, D.S.R.A. 
feels they need to work on growth and 
development, but they have already 
started raising funds for Rodeo in the 
Rock 2005 which will be April 29 
through May 1. 

Royalty Report gent of GSGRA members into the arena 
for Saturday' s Grand Entry foot parade. 

A good time was had by 
all as the Bay Area A brand new Goat Dressing team made 
Chapter hosted its 2"d their debut as well. Competing together 
Annual Western Ware- for the first time Eric and Aaron (AKA 
house Shopping Night on Saturday, January Anita) did a fabulous job dressing their 
I Oth. The event was hosted by the goats. They got the underwear on the goat 
Golden State Gay Rodeo and covered the event both days. Look for 
Association Royalty ~ more antics from this Mr. & Miss. Team at 
Team, A~ future rodeos. Anita sparkled on stage as 
Mr. GSGRA 2004 .c. p she performed in 

~:~s~~~~~ 2004 , G S G R A ~:n~:~i~~~h~n 
} Anita Name and rodeo grounds. 

Mr. & Miss. 1st Runner-Ups • • • • • 
2004, Phillip Evans and Angel­
ica Devarox. We had approximately 36 peo­
ple on the roving motor coach and what a 
party we had. 
Making Stops 
in San Fran­
cisco and Hay­
ward before 
ending up at 
Western Ware-
house in 
Milpitas. 
Once there 
drag queens, 
cowboys, and 
cowgirls spent 
their hard­
earned cash on 

\ some new 
f western duds. 

) The Royalty Team also squeezed in a little 
fundraising and raised $250.00 for the 
David Watkins Memorial Fund. Well all 
had a great time and look forward to hosting 
other such events around the State. Thank 
you to the Bay Area Chapter for asking us 
to host this event for them. 

The 2004 JGRA Rodeo season kicked off in 
Phoenix the weekend of January 16th and a 
great time was had by all. Making their de­
but on the IGRA circuit, Mr. GSGRA 2004 
Eric Ziegler and Miss. GSGRA 2004 Anita 
Name .were proud to lead the large contin-

Members of the 
Royalty Team will be heading off to St. 
Louis in February to attend IGRA Univer­

sity, let's 
hope they 
have some­
thing (or 
someone) to 
keep them 
warm while 
they are 
there. 

The Team 
will be plan­
ning a 
David Wat­
kins Memo­
rial FUNd­
raising 
Event for 

Saturday night in Palm Springs after the 
State Board Meeting. More details will be 
available via the GSGRA Yahoo Group 
once the event is finalized. 

In closing we would like to remind all the 
chapters that your State Royalty Team is 
here for you. Just keep us updated on 
events in your area and we will do our best 
to be out there to support your event and 
chapter. You can contact us via the Roy­
alty page on the GSGRA website . 



NOMINATIONS • 
• 

GSGRA V .P .of Rodeo Operations 
GSGRA Treasurer 
GSGRA Secretary 
GSGRA Trustee (a three year term to 
take effect Jan 2005 through 2008) 

The Nominations Committee is co llecting • 
nominations for state offices, though they • 
are slow in coming. A notice seeking 
nominations ran in the January, and will 

Nominations can be made to the chair or 
to the chapters' representatives on the 
committee. The committee members are: 

run in the February, March, and April 
issues of the Chute. 

The nominations timetable: Greater San Diego_ Kelly Gilliland 
• Nominations must be submitted by (kggill@cox.net) 

March 15, 2003 , to Kelly Gilliland Bay Area_ Adrian Arteche 
• The committee 's final report shall be (Adrian_arteche@yaho.com) 

submitted to the Chute by March 17 Greater L.A.- Keith Arruda 
for publication in the April issue of (oc_wrangler@yahoo.com) 
the Chute. Greater Palm Springs- Sylvia Mower 

• Election is at the Annual State (guitartaz56@aol.com) 
Membership Meeting from K If G"ll"l d C'' . 
April 30, May 1-2, .6 e Y 1 1 an ' ,wtr. 

2004 in Los ,,~. 

• ~:~;na- .C.p 
~~~aa~~od:~ng ' G s G R A 
the election • • • • • 

• meeting, provided the 
• nominee is present to accept or has 

submitted written acceptance before­
hand.) 

Nominees must have joined GSGRA 
prior to April30 2003, and must have 
been a GSGRA member for a minimum 
of one continuous year prior to the elec­
tion date. 

Offices for which nominations are re­
quested: 
• GSGRA President 

• GSGRA Administrative Vice Presi­
dent 

NOW WE WANT MORE THAN YOUR 
OLD PROGRAMS!! 

We are expanding our search for Cali­
fornia Gay Rodeo Memorabilia. As part 
of our 20th anniversary celebration we 
are hoping to put together displays of 
old rodeo stuff. If you have past post­
ers, programs, pins or anything else 
from our 20 years of Gay Rodeos that 
you would be willing to loan or donate, 
let us know. Call Joseph Olney (562) 
498-3488 or e-mail member­
ship@gsgra.org. 

American Airlines Travel Discounts 

AmericanAirlines 

To use the American Airlines program and get 5%-10% 
off call800-433-1790 and give the Star Number 516294 

and the rodeo you are going to. On all other travel on 
American Airlines use the Business Extraa Corporate ID 
Number 538389 . Please pass this number on to friends 

and family to use, as IGRA will benefit. 

PO Box 2407 - Long Beach, Calif. 90801-2407 - (562) 498-1675 

GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER 

C~Ae Goes lloll:~UJood! 
On January 20, several of us attended a taping of the 'IV show "It's All 
Relative" at Paramount Studios ... and we all had an absolute blast! We will 
be attending another taping February 10 and you and all your friends are 
invited to come join in the fun, and help us raise money at the same 
time ... just by watching the taping of a very funny gay- themed 'IV show! 

The show is very funny by itself, and the "warm-up" comedian that keeps 
things going during the breaks is hilarious. But the BEST part is that the 
chapter gets PAID for each person that we bring! In fact, Paramount 
contacted us after the first show, and has increased the amount paid per 
person from $15 to$18! (If we bring 25 people, we immediately make 
$450!) What easier way to raise some funds for the chapter? 

If you're interested e-mail Larry Andrick at President@larodeo.com 
(NOTE! Sony, no kids: Paramount rules require 18+ years of age.) 

Meeting Update 

The February chapter meeting is a SUNDAY, on Feb 1, and will be at the 
Long Beach Lesbian and Gay Pride offices, located at 1017 Obispo Ave 
Long Beach, CA 90804 at 10AM. A Special discussion on Bylaws will be 
held. Please plan on attending. 

Member of the Month 
Congratulations to Eric Ziegler our Mr. GSGRA. Eric 
joined about a year ago when he ran for and won Mr. 
GLAC. Eric has be representing our chapter at rodeo's, 
fundraisers and events. He also is the chairperson for 
several of our GLAC committees and some at the 
GSGRA State level. In November, Eric ran for and won 
Mr. GSGRA and has committed to representing GL<\C 
nnd GSGRA tirPlPssly for the coming yc'ar 

L.A. NEWS I FEBRUARY 2004 



GREATER LOS ANGELES CHAPTER (Cont.) 

· , Rope yourself a Cowpoke for a 
/ h - - nig t ... 

On Fridav, Feb. 20th, 2004, the lA Rodeo Fundraising 
Committee will be hosting at Date Auction at Oil Can Harry's. 
The doors open at 9:00pm and the bidding '~ill begin at 10:30 
pm. Not only will you be given the opportunity to bid on an 

· amazingly hot bachelor or bachelorette, your date ~ill also 
come with dinner at one of any number of fabulous restaurants in the greater Los Angeles area. 
Additionallv at the event the ·auctionees will be selling raffie tickets for phenomenal prizes - t 
for $1, 6 fo; Ss and an "i~-seam's" length for $10. So come and support your Rodeo. Oh-and 
don't forget your wallet! 

We'll be doing a walking advertL~ement the week before, the evening of Feb 13th. If you are 
interested in helping out, contact Ryan at fundraising@larodeo.com. 

Break Out your Walkin' Boots 

'"''e will be doing a Bar Crawl of West Hollywood of Friday, Jan. 30th. We'll he meeting in. front 
of Trunks on Santa Monica at 9 pm, sharp! We'll be doing a so/so raffie at each har locatiOn on 
the strip for about 4S mins... so no worries, you won't be bored in any one place for too long. 
Come out in vour cowboy/girl gear-we're going to turn heads! Any questions, contm:t Ryan at 
fundraising@larodeo.com. ' 

Election Time! 

Nominations for GLAC's Three State Board Representatives and Two Alternate State Board 
Representatives arc now open. The election for these positions will take place at the March 6th 
chapter meeting. A Nominee must be a member in good standing of GlAC for at least one year 
immediately prior to the date of the election ( GLAC bylaws, Article VII, section 3, Paragraph 3). 

Nominations can be sent to GLAC Nominations Chair, Keith Arruda, at nominationsca;Jarodeo,com. 
Nominations '~ill also be accepted from the floor on the day of the election. Nominees must be 
present to accept or have submitted a written or emailed confirmation of acceptance to the 
nomination committee or any member of the Chapter Board. 

Nominations submitted by February tsth '~ill be published in the 
the Chute. Below arc members who have been nominated so far. 

Greg Garcia 
Sue Downing 
Lenore Mankoff 
Keith Arruda 
Mark Jensen 

~ M'~h '~"'of 

In conjunction with the election of the State Board Representatives we \\~ II also he electing our 
Com·e;1tion Spokesperson for the G.S.G.R.A. Annual Meeting of Members. Nominees for the 
position of Con,·ention Spokesperson shall meet the same requirements as State Board 
1\cpresentatin: nominees Nominations for Conn:ntion Spoke:;person wtll be tj.lkcn from the 

L.A. NEWS I FEBRUARY 2004 

your 
January 30, 2004 9:00 PM 
WEHO Pub Crawl for LA Rodeo 
Meet in front of TRUNKS. 

January 31, 2004, 8:00PM 
Mother Love's at Hamburger Mary's 
Mother Love's Revue benefiting LA 
Rodeo. Come on down! 
740 E. Broadway, Long Beach 
(562) 983-700 I 

February 1, 2004, 10:00 AM 
GLAC Chapter Meeting 
LB Lesbian & Gay Pride Office 
I 017 Obispo St. LB, CA 90804 

February 20, 2004, 9:30 PM 
Date Auction at Oil Can Harry's 
11502 Ventura Blvd , Studio City, CA 
(818) 760-9749 Door Opens at 9:00 
Bidding stars at I0:30 

February 20 , 2004, 9:00 PM 
Rodeo Night at Oil Can Harry's. 
11502 Ventura Blvd ., Studio City, CA 
(818)760-9749 

March 2, 2004, 4 to 9:00PM 
Country Dance at Plummer Park 
Details in next Month ' s Chute 

Future Chapter Meetings 
February I (Long Beach) 
March 6 (Los Angeles) 
April I 0 (Los Angeles) 

GLAC Hotline 
(562) 498-1675 

PRESIDENT 
Larry Andrick: President@larodeo.com 

VP OF ADMINISTRATION 
Lenore Mankoff: AdminVP@Iarodeo.com 

VP OF RODEO OPERATIONS 
Cody Boggio: RodeoVP@Jarodeo.com 

SECRETARY 
Keith Arruda : Secretary@Jarodeo.com 

TREASURER 
Mark Jensen : Treasurer@larodeo.com 

STATE BOARD Representatives 
Lenore Mankoff 

Greg Garcia 
Sue Downing 
Alternates 

Keith Arruda 
Mark Jensen 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
By-Laws 

Greg Garcia . 
Chapter Equipment Managers 

Keith Arruda 
Education 

Steve M.: Education@larodeo.com 
Events 
Open 

EntertainmenUDance 
EricZ. 

Fund raising 
Ron D., Ryan-Jasen Henne co-chairs 

Fundraidsing@larodeo. com 
Membership 

Sue D. 
Merchandise 

EricZ. 
Nominations 
Keith Arruda 

Publicity 
Open 

Webgirl 
Paul Thompson: Webmaster@larodeo.com 

Newsletter 
Corey Shaw : Newsletter@larodeo.com 

,\'uhnussum' to the m:w.,Jell<'r ore welcome (w~JCct to edumgjor 'fUIC'-' or <·rmtcm) hy the lOth r?f each momh :Ill ptdJ. 
/1\h<'d mut<·rwf,, tndtulm;.: lh(' dwptcr loxo. " /.A Nodeo ·· loJ.:o and pwlcr.,, llt' \t'., fet ter, "/.A 1?01 )/:'() ( '( JA I ' and wehslf<' 
<"OIIIt•llls are ( 'opl'riJ.:hf ' I'.JfJI) ( i.\'( iNA .f •. A., a ( 'altformo non·profiJ corporutm11 Any use wahout {>nor pt'rllll\\10111., o 

wolalum of <"OJ\ nght luw 



-av Area NaVIS~ 
Bay Area Chapter • www.bayarearodeo.com • Hotline: (415) 561-9228 

Letter From Your President 

Well here we are in 2004, and 
things are already .becoming .bu~y 
in this new year. F1rst of all, I d like 
to congratulate Doug Graff for 
putting on a hell of an event! The 
private shopping night at Western 
Warehouse was a total success. 
We had approximately 38 people 
show up for the event, and a good 
time was had by all. I'd also like to 
thank Western Warehouse for 
hosting this event. 

Unable to attend the Phoenix 
rodeo this year, my spies have 
informed me that not only 
GSGRA, but the Bay Area 
Chapter specifically, did a 
wonderful job in representing our 
state and chapter. Congrats to 
those chapter members who 
brought home ribbons. We are 
truly proud of you. And THANK 
GOD no one came home with a 
broken back. Sorry, just had to go 
there with that one! 

As for future events, I'm really 
excited about our up and coming 
beer bust and IGRA University. 
For those of you planning to 
attend IGRA University, I hope you 
have a wonderfully successful 

time. Learn lots, party hard, and 
come back ready to work! The 
beer bust at the Eagle on Feb. 15th 

should be a great time as well. 
Hosting during IBR (International 
Bear Rendezvous) should give us 
exposure to the bear community 
like we've never had before. I'm 
really looking forward to this event! 

And lastly, several chapter 
members will be attending the 
next state board meeting in Palm 

6th Springs the weekend of Feb. . 
We will be making our final push 
towards our 20 year anniversary 
celebration in Los Angeles, so I 
hope many of you will be able to 
attend such a landmark 
celebration in our rodeo history. 

Adrian Arteche 
SAC President 

Next Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, February 10th 
7:30pm 

Marlena's 
488 Hayes Street, San Francisco 

Don't Miss It! 

Adrian & Ira Working the Jeans Dept. 

Deana & Miss Trout Shopped Out 

Bay Area News • Page 2 

SUNDANCE SALOON 
CHAPTER NIGHT 

The Bay Area Chapter 
continues with Chapter Night 

at the Sundance Saloon on the 
2nd Sunday of Every Month! 

Join other chapter 
members and friends for a 

fun night of dancing at 
Sundance Saloon. 

Sundance Saloon 
February 8th 

550 Barnveld, San Francisco 
6:00-11:00 p.m. 

www.sundancesaloon.org 

Bay Area Chapter Contacts 

President, Adrian Arteche. 
presodent@bayarearodeo.com 

VP Administration, Jim Hauck. 
vpadmin@bayarearodeo com 

VP Rodeo Ops, Travos Gardner. 
vprodeo@bayarearodeo co 

Secretary , Aaron Lindsey, 
secretary@bayarearodeo com 

Treasurer, Chros Caufoeld 
treasurer@bayarearodeo com 

Archival Chair, Allen Register 
archives@bayarearodeo.com 

Communications Chair, Eric Hanson 
news@bayarearodeo.com 

Community Outreach Chair, Deana Dawn 
outreach@bayarearodeo.com 

Fundralslng Chair. Aaron Lindsey 
fundraising@bayarearodeo com 

Education Chair. Open Positoon 
educatoon@bayarearodeo com 

Membership Chair. Tiger Lily (Andrew Yee) 
membershop@bayarearodeo com 

Rodeo Director. Doug Graff 
rodeo@bayarearodeo com 
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